Harris Church of England Academy

Harris Drive, Overslade Lane, Rugby, Warwickshire CV22 6EA Telephone: 01788 812549

office@harriscofeacademy.co.uk | www.harris.covmat.org

Headteacher Mrs Roberta Harrison



22 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Rescheduled Tours for Year 6 Parents

After having to make the difficult decision to cancel our Open Evening scheduled for 16 September, I am delighted to announce that we are now in a position to reschedule the tours of the academy that we also had to cancel earlier this month.

We will be holding Prospective Parent and Student Visits between Monday 4 and Friday 15 October.

There are a range of visit times available during the week. Please book these using EventBrite at the following link.

Book A Prospective Parent and Student Tour

This is a chance to experience Harris CofE Academy as we operate on a normal day. A team of students will be available to guide you around and answer questions from their perspective. You will also have the opportunity to ask staff any further questions you may have.

Due to the current situation with Covid, we will be limiting numbers on the tour and we would ask that you attend with a maximum of three people. Only one EventBrite ticket is needed per group.

We look forward to welcoming you to our Academy and hope that the tour will give you an insight into our Harris family in addition to the high standard of teaching and learning on offer. We also have a virtual tour available on our website.

Please contact us if you have any questions via office@harriscofeacademy.co.uk

You can also visit our website, <u>www.harris.covmat.org</u> to view my headteacher's address together with a virtual tour of the academy.

Yours sincerely



